

Attachment A
NOTICE
PACIFIC POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

Pursuant to Washington Law (including without limitation RCW 80.28.050 and -060) and the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (the “Commission”) Rules & Regulations, Pacific Power & Light Company has filed with the Commission the original tariff schedules for electric service in the State of Washington.

Overview

The Company’s current Energy Education in Schools program, Schedule 113 has been in effect since April 1, 2003.  Other education alternatives are currently being explored by the Company.  For this reason, the Company is proposing to discontinue Schedule 113. 

The Commission will examine the Company’s proposed tariff sheet. As a result of such examination, the Commission may determine that any or all of said schedules should be accepted as filed, modified or rejected.

DATED: May 15, 2012
PACIFIC POWER

By________________________________
                                                  	William R. Griffith
                                                                             Vice President, Regulation                                                 



